
 

 

 

 

 This Week’s News              21st July 2023
  

 

 

 

Farewell from Mr Davis 
Dear Parents and carers 
 
As my time as Principal draws to a close I wanted to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support over 
the past six years of my headship at ECC. Throughout this time there have been many challenges from teacher 
strikes, Royal funerals and coronations through to Covid and everything a global pandemic could throw at our 
community. 
 
During all of these challenges I have been consistently amazed and in awe of the young people, your children, who 
attend our school. In difficult and uncertain times, overwhelmingly, they have been amazing ambassadors for the 
community of both our school as well as Exmouth and beyond.  I have never stopped being inspired by the work 
they produce both within the school during their lessons to their achievements outside of normal school hours in 
sports, art exhibitions, drama productions, music concerts, 10 Tors, Duke of Edinburgh Awards and so much more. 
 
The results they achieve are a superb reflection of the hard work and dedication both our young people and staff 
show in their determination to become the very best version of themselves they can possibly be. Beyond results 
the young people that the school contributes to creating in collaboration with their parents, carers and families 
are also amazing ambassadors for both the school and their families.  
 
I am very proud of each and every one of them. 
 
We have now completed a really good transition programme with Mr Inman and I know he is really looking forward 
to working with both students and their families in September. I firmly believe he will be a brilliant headteacher 
and wish him every success. 
 
It only remains for me to say thank you once again for all your support. It has been an amazing privilege to lead 
the school and I shall greatly miss both our superb students as well as all the great staff, support and teaching, 
who contribute to our fantastic school community. 
 
All the very best for the future. 
 
Andrew Davis 

 

Key Dates: 
September 

4th & 5th Non Pupil Day 

6th Start of Term for Students  

 

 

 

 Mr Davis’ Farewell 

 Activity Week 
 

 

  

 
 

 
 

 

 Student Success 
 



 

 

 

 

Activity Week 
27 Activities took place either onsite or offsite this week as part of our annual Activity Week offer. Since Covid, we have not 
been able to offer a full Activity Week for various reasons so it felt so great to be back… bigger and better than ever. 
You can view lots of photo graphs on our Facebook page as well as the ones below. 
A list of the activities can also be found on our website here: Exmouth Community College - Activity Week 2023 
(exmouthcollege.devon.sch.uk) 
A special thank you to all the staff who helped lead or support on an activity and to Mrs French who spent the year planning 
the whole event. She has already started planning for next year! 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

https://www.exmouthcollege.devon.sch.uk/parents-and-students/activity-week-2022
https://www.exmouthcollege.devon.sch.uk/parents-and-students/activity-week-2022


 

 

 

 

 

Enjoy a restful summer break and we look forward to welcoming students back in 
September. 


